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Your submission for this review:

Hawkesbury Council has advised me that they are in discussions with Sydney Water over the acquisition of Council's
wastewater assets at McGraths Hill and South Windsor. They have advised that if this should occur IPART are deciding
whether to spread the cost or ring fence the cost to Hawkesbury Customers. As a homeowner on the age pension, I already
struggle to pay my rates and if wastewater service costs are directed at Hawkesbury customers only, then I am afraid that I will
struggle to pay the extra cost as opposed to paying the same amount as other Sydney Residents. Also, it seems only fair that I
pay the same as other Sydney Residents for Wastewater services as opposed to the inflated price I now pay because I live in
the Hawkesbury Council area.





